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MISS GIBRALTAR 2011 AT THE MISS WORLD PAGEANT  

 

 
Miss Gibraltar 2011, Michelle Gillingwater Pedersen, recently left Gibraltar to 
participate at the Miss World Pageant being held in London, England. 
 
On arrival in London for a tour of the United Kingdom, Miss Gibraltar, as well as all 
the other 121 contestants, spent sometime with a full schedule of photo shoots, 
rehearsals and filming. Michelle also took part in the sports fast-track tryouts, taking 
part in a wide range of challenging tasks consisting of fitness, push ups, sit-ups and 
more.  
 
Miss World participants were addressed by the Chairwoman of the Miss World 
Organisation, Julia Morley, who thanked all contestants for being present. Julia 
Morley said, ‘it was a wonderful opportunity for them all to promote their country and 
improve the lives of disadvantaged children all around the world’. 
 
Miss Gibraltar, together with all the other contestants, are now on a tour of Scotland. 
The highlight of Michelle’s trip will be the Miss World Final to be held at Earl’s Court 
on Sunday 6th November 2011.   
 
 
Photos of Michelle in London are attached.  
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